Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Luscher, Lori [Huscher@ci.tacoma.wa.us]

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2008 8:12 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: Matheson, Alan; Intern, General Services

Subject: Tracking TR-080437 TRMW Private Crossing 292nd St S
Dear Kathy,

Subsequent to our conversation Tuesday, April 22, 2008, and having been advised by WUTC that there is no public
agency responsibility relative to maintaining this specific roadway, Tacoma Rail hereby withdraws our petltlon for
designation of a new public crossing located at 292" Street S, in Roy, WA. )

Additionally, it is Tacoma Rail’s understanding that the homeowners association has pﬁmary responsibility for
maintaining this specific roadway thereby designating it a private crossing. ) =

Thank you for your continued guidance and support,

Lori Luscher
Administrative Assistant
Tacoma Rail

ph. 253-502-8897

fx. 253-396-3378




